15 May 1983

On my last visit to London at the end of March I briefly reported
to the Foreign Office by telephone that my letter to The Times

on February 17 had led to La Prensa sending a journallst to
interview me. I have now at last received a copy of that inter-
view, published in Siete Dias (which I imagine is some weekly sup
plement of La Premsa which T enclose because you might wish to
have it tresstebeds I also enclose xerox copies of some indig-
nant éetters concerning it which I recesived from the Argentine
and which you might care to pass on to the Foreign Office.

F. A. Hayek

Mrs. Margaret Thatcher
10 Downing Street
London





